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11/6: FM Global Levee Operations meeting. I met with Kevin Tsao and Alex 
Archer from FM Global to discuss our District’s operations and maintenance 
program. FM Global represents numerous businesses and interests in the 
region with insurance and wants to understand the level of flood risk held by 
their clients.   
 
11/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
presentations from candidates for the LAFCo Special District representative 
and alternate seats, revisions to the Recreational Trails Policy, and 
emergency materials contracts with local contractors. 
 
11/22: ARFCD Policy Workshop. The Board met to draft revisions to the 
Recreational Trails Policy.  
 
11/26: Meeting with Sonitrol. Office Manager Chapman and I met with 
representatives from Sonitrol, the District’s security service provider. Sonitrol 
wanted to introduce us to our new customer relations manager and discuss 
our present service and needs. We discussed our existing video surveillance 
and fire monitoring systems. The possibilities of adjusting the camera in the 
warehouse and adding two new cameras were discussed. 
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